Subscribe Share ¥ Past Issues Transl!

In this newsletter of December we catch up on all the upcoming View this email in your
activities, past events and some interesting research! browser
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Introduction

Dear Staff,

It's already time for the december edition of our newsletter. This month we
revised our newsletter and we hope you all like it. The new students are already
in the second quarter and we hope that the results of past exams are as good
as expected. This quarter started with a nice get-together in the city center
where some serious pool/billiard skills were shown. The planning of the
activities is finished up to March so you can all save the dates already. As
always everyone is invited so staff, PhD and students!

Master student of the
month

The master student of the month is
Kirstin Alphenaar. She just found a
job at Infram and is currently

finishing her thesis for
Rijkswaterstaat.
Hi All,

As master student of the month I'm
supposed to write a little story about
myself. Well, here | go. After a long
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